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This is absurd. There is no legitimate/ justifiable reason for this. The term militia has 

never historically been used to refer to a country’s military. This is clearly an attempt 

to redefine the clear wording of the second amendment and undermine our GOD 

GIVEN rights. You will not take the place of God. You are no one to deny our 

inherent rights. Back off. Your tyranny will not succeed. We will not comply. We want 

peace; let us have it.  


